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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are absolutely thrilled to share the fantastic news that St. Mary’s has received ‘Outstanding’ 
judgements in every area of our latest Ofsted inspection: 

● Quality of Education – Outstanding 

● Behaviour and Attitudes – Outstanding 

● Personal Development – Outstanding 

● Leadership and Management – Outstanding 

● Early Years – Outstanding 

This remarkable achievement is a true reflection of the exceptional dedication, passion, and hard work 
of our entire school community, including our wonderful children, whose enthusiasm and determination 
make St. Mary’s such a special place to learn and grow. We are incredibly proud that the commitment of 
our staff, governors, volunteers and wider Trust members has been recognised at the highest level. We 
hope you will join us in celebrating this outstanding success and in congratulating everyone who 
contributes to making St. Mary’s such an inspiring and nurturing place for our children. 

The inspection report is full of highlights, including: 
 
● ‘The school provides an exceptionally inclusive environment.’ 
● ‘Pupils learn the ambitious curriculum successfully and achieve well.’ 
● ‘Many (pupils) told us that they feel lucky to attend this school.’ 
● ‘Pupils behave extremely well and work very hard.’ 
● ‘The school provides exceptionally well for pupils’ personal development.’ 
● ‘The school seeks out any opportunity to broaden pupils’ horizons, help them pursue an interest or 

develop a talent.’ 
● ‘Pupils make a significant contribution to the smooth running of the school.’  
● ‘The extra-curricular offer is exceptionally strong.’ 
● ‘Every adult in the school wants the very best for every single pupil. They leave no stone unturned in 

trying to make that happen.’ 
● ‘The longer a pupil has been at the school, the better their end of key stage attainment becomes.’ 

The full report is attached below and will also be available to access on the Ofsted website (Find an Ofsted 
inspection report) within 5 days of its publication date. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in making this possible!  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Best wishes, 

 

Michelle Parsons   Jamie Thomson 
Executive Headteacher  Head of School   

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/

